
January 2012 Minutes – 1/3/12 
 
The meeting was open at approximately 7:00 
 
Club Treasure, R. Stauffer reported an operating balance of $3,172.88 in addition to 
$5,000.00 we still have in the future fund. He also reported that he allowed in the budget 
for 2012 a $1,000.00 that could be used towards running powder down to the field.  After 
this, he reported that the club still carried over $2,507.88 from last year,………which is 
really great. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS – n/a 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

- Jeff Sharp suggested spreading the same kind of road gravel as used on the 
road, under the shelters, stating that the stone certainly wouldn’t wash away and 
should completely take care of the problem.  Jeff took down a number to call 
Dobson and get some quotes.  Measurements of the shelter footprint should be 
confirmed to determine how many loads it would take.  It was noted that the last 
time gravel was purchased for the club we did get a price break based on the 
more loads we ordered.  It was agreed to do both, the road and the shelters, at 
the same time, when the time comes. 

- Ted Hunter mentioned he had donated all the siding necessary for enclosing the 
new mower shelter.  He mentioned that half the material had already been 
dropped off.  It was agreed that people at the field this coming weekend (1/7) 
should look at the shed and get a feel on how and when to dress the shelter out 
with the siding. 

- It was mentioned by several club members that the website still needs a lot of 
pictures posted of several of the past events.  Ken Blackford offered to contact 
the webmaster, Tom Accure, just to check in with him and see where we’re at.  It 
was also asked to confirm what company is actually hosting the website. 

-  

New members………n/a 
 
50/50 was won by Rod Stauffer , who netted $22.00. 
 
 
Kab                                                                    1-3-12 


